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Statement of Ginger White regarding Herman Cain's withdrawal from 

consideration for the Federal Reserve Board 

 

 

I am happy that Herman Cain decided to do the right thing by withdrawing 

his name for possible nomination for the Federal Reserve Board.  

 

For years, he has been denying our 13 year on again, off again affair.  Last 

Thursday in a press conference with my attorney, Gloria Allred, I promised that if 

he were nominated by President Trump and appeared before the U.S. Senate 

Banking Committee, I would testify truthfully, if I were permitted to testify, and 

provide proof of our intimate relationship.   

 

I am glad that now it will not be necessary for me to testify.  Although it 

was difficult for me to speak out last Thursday, with the support of my attorney, 

Gloria Allred, I am glad that I did. 

 

Ginger White 
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